18 May, 1998

Dr. Arvin Scott 225 Cedar Springs Dr. Athens, GA 30605

Dear Arvin,

I want to thank you for all the help you have given my nine year old son Sean this year in your class. He has really enjoyed the Youth Program, "Drumming for Success". I have always felt that he is most definitely marching to his own drum beat. I can see in the way you handle the kids that you appreciate their differences, while at the same time teaching them that learning requires discipline and hard work. It is really inspiring to see how you can take children with very little musical skill and show them how to work together to produce something that sounds great and makes you want to clap your hands, stomp your feet and just get up and dance! Please keep up the great work and I would really appreciate if you would provide me again with the names of the sponsors, because they also have played such an important role in making this program work.

Sincerely;

Ron and Pascale